Aspia Jannat

From: sames iler |

Sent: 26 November 2018 09:52
To: Planning Policy
Subject: Knoll House, Kenilworth

Dear Planning Department,

thank you for your message; as part of the consultation on development on land East of Kenilworth |
should like to say that the Knoll House, Glasshouse Lane, Kenilworth, is an early 18th Century farmhouse
which is a distinctive feature of the area and should be retained.

Yours sincerely

James Miller

Sent from Outlook



